UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON D C 20688

NOV ¥ 1689

Mr. John M. Rooney, Director

Technology Policy Division

Office of Classification and
Technology Policy

U.5. Department of Ener~gy

Washington, D. C. 20585

Dear Mr. Rooney:

Enclosed is an application for an export license received vecently by the
NRC to cover empty cylinders containing heels which are being returned to
France and West Germany for storage and cleaning purposes. As.urances are
required that the material will be subject to al) of the terms and conditions
of an agreement for cooperation. Your assistance in obtaining the necessary
assurances will be appreciated.

Sincerely,

. N, (Mike) Smith, Assistant Director

Internatiunal Security, Exports, and
Materials Safety

Internationa) Programs

Office of Governmental & Public Affairs

Enclosure:
App). dtd. 11/2/89
(XKSNM0O2486 -~ Various)

8711160071 891109
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XSNM-24 54 FLC



